
How to Get an FSAID for Individuals Without a Social 
Security Number

The FSA ID is required to complete the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) online as a student applicant or as a 
contributor (parent/stepparent or spouse of a student applicant.). While in the past, a Social Security Number (SSN) was required 
to obtain an FSA ID, students’ spouses, parents, and stepparents who do not have an SSN can obtain an FSA ID beginning in 
late December, 2023 .

 
What you need before you apply for an FSA ID:
•	 Your own email address

 
Creating the FSA ID
Start at studentaid.gov  and select “Create Account” from the top right corner of the page

Click “Get Started”




